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July 8, 2022 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

 

Iowa Utilities Board 

1375 E. Court Ave. 

Des Moines, IA 50319-0069  

 

Re:  Docket No. HLP-2022-0002 

 Revised Request for Public Informational Meeting Dates 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

On June 27, 2022, Wolf Carbon Solutions US, LLC ("Wolf") filed a request for dates for 

informational meetings.  With that request, Wolf filed a proposed schedule of meeting dates and 

times for each county.  After further discussions with Board Staff, Wolf is filing updated proposed 

dates and times listed in the chart submitted with this letter.  

 

Wolf is working to make reservations for suitable locations in each County.  All locations will 

meet the requirements of the Board's rules.  Each location will have WiFi capabilities and will be 

ADA-compliant. In the chart, Wolf has also listed the estimated number of centerline parcels 

crossed in each county listed and the number of unique owners within the corridor for each county.  

 

With this letter, Wolf encloses (a) an updated preliminary map of the project for illustrative 

purposes, (b) a proposed draft of the template for mailed notices of the informational meetings, 

along with the Project Overview Handout that will be included, (c) a sample county-specific map, 

(d) a proposed draft of the notice that will be placed in a newspaper in each county, and (e) a draft 

of its Statement of Damage Claims.  

 

If you have any questions, please let me know. To allow adequate time for the notice to be prepared 

and mailed on July 18, 2022, Wolf respectfully requests that the Board approve the meeting dates 

as soon as possible.   

 

Respectfully, 

 

/s/ Amanda James 

 

Amanda A. James 

 

Encl. 
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